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1. The agenda for this meeting was focussed on the Proposed Terms of Reference for the 

strategic assessment of the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park.   
 
 
Great Barrier Reef Region Strategic Assessment – Proposed Terms of Reference 
 

2. The Authority discussed the proposed Terms of Reference and the Report on public 
submissions received during the consultation phase. 

 
Decision MPA 2012-222-1 (03/08/2012) The Authority endorsed the proposed 
Terms of Reference for the Great Barrier Reef Region Strategic Assessment for 
submission to the Minister for Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and 
Communities and noted that minor amendments may be made to the proposed 
Terms of Reference, however, matters of substance will not be changed without 
reference to the Authority.  

 
MEMBERS OF THE AUTHORITY  

Dr Russell Reichelt FTSE [Chairman], Miss Melissa George, Mr Daniel Gschwind, Mr Tony 

Mooney AM   [see also http://www.gbrmpa.gov.au/about-us/our-board] 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
About the GBRMPA Board Report: Commencing after meeting 219 November 2011, a summary document is 
prepared after each meeting of the Marine Park Authority as a public record. Any inquiries should be referred 
to the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority [ http://www.gbrmpa.gov.au/about-us/contact-us ]  
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